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NOTICE OF SEALCOATING (PARKING LOT CLOSURES)-DOWNTOWN PARKING LOTS 

Please be aware of the following temporary parking lot closures for sealcoating work this coming 

Sunday, September 15, 2024:  

-East Downtown Parking Lot  

-West Downtown Parking Lot 

Please notify any tenants, customers or employees of the parking lot closures on this day and to plan 

for moving or parking their vehicles at any available street parking or to the Michigan Street Pavilion 

parking lot. Parking is also available on the vacant lot on the corner of East Silver/Main Street. Parking 

may also be available at Century Bank and Trust while the sealcoating work is performed.   

Please have vehicles removed from the East and West Downtown parking lots prior to 7:00 p.m. on 

Saturday, September 14, 2024.  

Please also be advised that any dumpsters located within the work area will be moved temporarily to 

the vacant lot on the corner of Cherry/Main Streets.  

The City of Reading asks that you please refrain from parking in these locations during this time. Your 

cooperation and understanding are greatly appreciated.  

Questions? Please call (517) 997-1666 
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